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Dear ICRS Parents and Friends,

For the past two years ICRS teachers received training on project-
based learning. Mr. Bell engages his students with projects weekly.
This week, our 6th graders are bringing in their solar system models

which display the planets in order from the sun. Here are a few
models.

Peace and Joy,
Principal Rodrigues

AB HYBRID MODEL

ICRS teachers have spent five weeks delivering instruction directly
and remotely. My team continues to adapt to the changing landscape.
As we venture into the third week of the AB Hybrid model, we still
have room for improvement. We ask for your patience as we smooth
out the bumps in the road. Specifically, we know that K-3 students
depend on parental assistance when learning at home. Teachers will
work on a consistent and easy to use presentation with a consistent
schedule for posting weekly assignments.

Please continue to send feedback to your teacher directly or to
admission@ICRSweb.org
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